\\LUT " 2 - o't 15
R 3 North Atlantic Energy Service Corporation

§ NOl‘th P.0O. Box 300
Seabrook, NH 03874
t antie (603) 474-9521

The Northeast Utilities System
October 28, 1998
Docket No. 50-443
NYN-98123

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Attention: Hubert J. Miller, Regional Administrator
Region |

475 Allendale Road

King of Prussia, PA 19406

Seabrook Station
Correctionto a I\ouﬁcatxon of Change i in
Operato ' ti ific

An updated NRC Form 396 for Michael J. Rocheleau, NRC license number SOP-10683-1, was
provided in a letter to the NRC dated October 14, 1998'. As the result of an administrative error,
the form was submitted to the NRC without the required senior site official signature and the vision
exam results. A corrected Form 396 and the required exam documentation are enclosed. The
enclosure contains personal medical information and therefore should be withheld from public
disclosure.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Mr. James M. Peschel,
Regulatory Compliance Manager, at (603) 773-7194.

Very truly yours,

NORTH ATLANTIC ENERGY SERVICE CORP.

Station Director

Enclosure: NRC Form 396 (3-1998)

" NYN-98120, dated October 14, 1998, W. A. DiProfio to H. J. Miller.
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cc with encjosure:

Ms. Virgil Curley

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region |

475 Allendale Road

King of Prussia, PA 19406

¢¢ without enclosure:

W. T. Harrison, NRC Project Manager, Project Directorate 1-3
R. K. Lorson, NRC Senior Resident Inspector
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Mr. Richard Conte

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
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475 Allendale Road

King of Prussia, PA 19406



